
On Top of the World Condominium Community 
Notice to Residents-Wednesday, Nov. 11, 2020 

Hurricane Eta Weather Preparedness Plan 
 

The On Top of the World Community has an emergency preparedness plan in 
place that addresses community wide safety concerns during tropical storm 

weather. 
 

Due to anticipated weather conditions today Parkway Management Co. will 
suspend normal operations beginning 12:00 p.m. Wed. Nov. 11th. 

 
For community emergencies please call 727-799-1115. 

(Personnel are on call however they will not be dispatched if  
winds exceed 35 mph) 

 
As with any weather related event all residents should be prepared for possible 

power outages.  
 

As a reminder, the Activity Centers are not designated as storm shelters.  
These facilities will be closed. 

 
The elevator service will be suspended between noon and 3:00 p.m. Wed. Nov. 

11th as a safety precaution and prior to the predicted arrival of the storm. We ask 
that all residents make the necessary arrangements for this interruption. 

 
We urge residents to listen carefully to Pinellas County Emergency Bulletins 

 and take emergency precautions as advised.  
 

• Important Reminders: 
•  Do NOT drive through standing water, past barricades or road closed signs. 

•  Stay inside during a storm /storm warning. Do not jeopardize your safety or the 
safety of emergency responders. 

 
We anticipate return to normal operations on Friday, November 13, 2020. 


